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A new Florida law is in effect as of 7/1/20 requiring that all pelvic exams must be consented to

in writing by the patient or patient’s representative.

By signing this form, you are consenting to:

“A MEDICALLY INDICATED EXAMINATION INCLUDING BUT NOT LIMITED TO A PELVIC
EXAM."”

This consent will remain in effect unless | formally withdraw my consent.

Print Name




